August 25, 1970

Pacifiec Gas and Blectric Company
245 Matket Street
San Francisco, Californis 94106

Attention: Mr, Richard H., Peterson
Senior Vice Prenident

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated 8/17/70, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the {tem which wve brought

to your attention in our letter dated 7/21/70, We will revisw
this matter during our next inspection,

Your cooperation with us is appreciated,

Sincerely,

RIGINAL SIGNED BY

- W fal ™

R, W, Saith
Director
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